


Americatel Corporation 
4045 N.W. 97th Avenue 

Miami, FL 33178 

Central Records Division 
Public Utility Commission of Texas 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
Austin, TX 7871 1-3326 

RE: Americatel Corporation 
Workforce Diversity Plan 

November 09,2007 
Via Overnight Delivery 

i 

Proje 

Dear SirIMadam: 

Please be advised by this letter that Americatel Corporation has less than 16 employees in 
Texas. For this reason, it is Americatel Corporation's understanding that it is exempt from 
the requirements of Public Utilities Act 952.256 and is not required to submit a Workforce 
Diversity Plan for implementation in Texas. As requested the original and (1) copy of this 
report have been enclosed. 

If further action on the part of Americatel Corporation is required, please notify us as soon 
as possible. 

To keep our records complete, please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping 
the extra copy of this cover letter and returning it to TMI, our compliance reporting 
provider, in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Craig Neeld at (407) 740-8575. 

Sincerely, 

Maha F. Arana 
Director of Finance 

cc: 
file: 

Maria F. Arana Americatel Corporation 
Americatel Corporation - Reporting - TX 


